
“Automotive Service Professionals Week”  

June 10 - June 16, 2018 

Proclamation 

WHEREAS, automotive services provided to our City vehicles and equipment are an integral part of our 
operation; and 

 

WHEREAS, the safety of staff greatly depends on these men and women who repair the vehicles; and 

 

WHEREAS, the training and education of automotive service staff and automotive support professionals 
are an important component of vehicles and equipment repair; and 

 

WHEREAS, the efficiency of qualified and dedicated personnel who staff the Fleet Division of the         
Department of Public Works is materially influenced by employees’ attitude and understanding of the     
importance of work they perform; and 

 

WHEREAS, the City of North Port recognize the men and women who service, coordinate, and maintain 
the myriad of vehicles upon which we depend for our daily transportation and safe operation of equipment; 
and 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, WE, the City Commission of the City of North Port, Florida, do hereby proclaim 
the week of June 10, 2018, through June 16, 2018, as: 

 

Automotive Service Professionals Week  

 
in the City of North Port, and calls upon all citizens and civic organizations to acquaint themselves with 
services provided by Public Works Fleet Division; and to recognize the effort the employees make every 
day to our safety and job performance to serve the citizens of North Port. 

 
IN WITNESS, WHEREOF, we have hereunto set our hands and Seal of the City of North Port, Florida, to 
be affixed this 7th day of June, 2018.  
 
 

ATTEST: CITY OF NORTH PORT, FLORIDA 

 

 ___________________________________   ___________________________________  

 Patsy C. Adkins,  MMC  Vanessa Carusone, Mayor 

 City Clerk 

  ___________________________________  

   Linda M. Yates, Vice-Mayor   

 

  ___________________________________  

  Christopher B. Hanks, Commissioner 

 

  ___________________________________  

  Jill Luke, Commissioner 

 

 _______________________________________  
 Debbie McDowell, Commissioner 


